
 
 

 

 
 

  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

I am extremely proud to see all our students back and settled into 
our school routines, engaged in their learning whilst using good 
hygiene and safety practices. Teachers were full of praise for the way 
that everyone worked together and made the school such a happy 
place to be.                                                                                         
Zoom Assembly                                                                                              
This Monday we hosted our first Zoom Assembly to acknowledge the 
efforts of the students, not only for their learning in the past week 
but also what they had achieved over our learning from home time. 
Students participated in their classrooms while the Zoom 
presentation was hosted by our captains Joet and Tye along with 
Jakiaha who all did a fabulous job.  The assembly gave us the 
opportunity to also present Tye with his PSSA Riverina representative 
badge for swimming.                                                                                                                                     

Reconciliation Week                                                                                                              
All our students have been taking part in Sorry Day and 
Reconciliation Week activities and the school would also like to 
acknowledge that it has been a year since the passing of Aunty 
Louise whose legacy to Ashmont Public School is still strongly felt.                                                                                                             

Chicken Divas                                                                                                                          
Last Tuesday the school took part in the state-wide simultaneous 
reading of “Brittany and Whitney - Chicken Divas” by Lucinda Gifford. 
Log on to our official Facebook page to see our own chicken diva, 
Miss Petersen, doing a fabulous narration of the book.                                                                                                         

No Canteen                                                                                                                                    
A friendly reminder that our canteen is not open at this stage of 
restrictions and that the students need to pack their lunch and recess 
as well as a water bottle that they can fill from the bubblers. 
Hopefully our canteen will be up and running again in Term 3.                                                                                                                                

Diana McGregor - Principal 
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Merit Award Winners- Week 5 & 6 
3/4 Ochre- Brianna, Buddy-Jack, 
Clayton  
3/4 Sapphire- Marley, Makayla, Erin  
3/4 Magenta- Declan, Makayla,Samuel  
5/6 Indigo- C-Jay, Majentah, Kelsie  
5/6 Scarlett- Riley, Robert, Sasha  
5/6 Lilac- Makayla, Caiden, Charles  

Merit Award Winners- Week 5 & 6 
Kinder Blue- Tukaha , Archer, Ava  
Kinder Red- Jim, Kiarnee, Peyten  
K Jade- Zachary, Cooper, Kobe  
1 Lime- Noah, Deminika, Alex  
1 Yellow- Noah, Eli, Ariarna  
2 Aqua- Anastasia, Joziah, Akira  
2 Pink – Tyrieka, Jayla, Jackson  
 

Principal’s Awards 
Principals Week 5 & 6 – Enith, McKenna                                                                                             

Attendance Week 5 & 6 – Kimiko  

Important Reminders 

• CANTEEN- Is currently not open at this stage due to restrictions and students 
need to pack their lunch and recess as well. 

•  Please also pack a drink bottle so students can fill up from the bubblers. 
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Reminder                                                           
If your child is unwell during the night with a tummy 

upset e.g: vomiting, it is recommended they stay home 
for 48 hours from the last episode so as not to share the 

germs. 

 
 

“Brittany and Whitney - Chicken Divas” by Lucinda Gifford. Our very talented Ms 
Morrison was busy crochet Whitney and Britney.                                                                                                       
Log on to our official Facebook page to see our own chicken diva, Miss Petersen, 
doing a fabulous narration of the book.                                                                                                             

Updating Medical Information                                                          
If your child has a Diagnosed Medical 
Condition we are currently updating our 
health plans/records. Please contact the 
office if you need a form. These forms need 
to filled out and returned to the office ASAP. 
If you have any supporting documentation 
we ask that you please provide a copy. 
Asthma plans need to be provided and just a 
friendly reminder that asthma plans need to 
be reviewed every year.                                                                                     
Thank you. 
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Zoom Assembly 
An extra big congratulations to Tye in year 6 
who was presented with his state championship 
badge and certificate for PSSA Swimming 
today. Tye competed in Albury last term and 
came 2nd in the Riverina 13-year-old Boys 50m 
Freestyle. His time was a speedy 43.04 seconds. 
He made it through to PSSA NSW to represent 
the Riverina although unfortunately due to 
COVID-19 he was unable to compete. 

National Sorry Day 2020 
Students created artworks for Sorry Day. The dot artwork was created by 
students in years 5 & 6 and Sorry signs from 3/4 Ochre. 
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